



Plenary 2

Grid and Web Services Working Group

André Schaaff & Brian Major

19 June 2015





We had three “well filled” sessions

Thanks to Santhilata, Brian, Carlo Maria,
Cyril, Dave, Giuliano, Mark, Mathieu,
Matthew, Pat and Paul for their presentation
and/or discussion lead



A rich and various content:

HTTP Content encoding, Distributed caching, NOAO Data Lab, UWS server, GWS various prototypes, Docker, PDL representation and new features, Shibboleth, OpenID, etc.

...and presentations and discussions about standard updates

Standard updates



- VOSpace 2.1
 - The working draft will be completed with the comments and feedback received during this interop:
 - More text explaining use of SecurityMethod
 - findNodes operation to include old listNodes behaviour
 - XSD/XML to comply to new approach
 - After a short review period, the document will go to PR, sometime before Sydney

Standard updates (2)



- UWS 1.1
 - At least 2 implementations (CDS/ARI, CADDC)
 - Cleaned and updated document for PR within the end of June
 - Main and final decision during the session 2
 - ?WAIT = -1 to be used to signal “indefinite” wait in the blocking behavior



Standard updates (one more)



- SSO 2.0
 - Update from 1.01 to 2.0
 - Major revision with removed parts and new adds
 - Following the discussion in Session 3, minor updates needed

Standard updates (last)



- VOSI 1.0 to 1.1 or 2.0
 - Exact version update will depend on Ops and XML Schema

Note

- Will start soon

Result of the splinter meeting / XML Schema



- The namespace of the associated schema is to remain the same (1.0) even though some optional elements have been added
- A note will be written describing general policy for schema evolution that would be applicable to other IVOA standards (Paul in charge of it)



Reasonable roadmap



- UWS 1.1 – RFC after Sesto
- VOspace 2.1 – RFC between Sesto and Sydney
- SSO 2.0 – RFC between Sesto and Sydney
- VOSI 1.1 or 2.0 – WD after Sesto
- Note on XML Schema
- Note on Authorization: no discussion in Sesto, a primary draft before Sydney
- Note about “How to implement a VOspace” – if people have time to do it !



And...



I was happy to work with Brian Major and Andreas Wicenec

I wish a nice and well Rec-filled chairing and co-chairing to ?
and ?